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The Town of Richmond will hold a Public Hearing on TUESDAY, AUGUST 

5, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. at the Richmond Town Office regarding the intent 

to purchase a 2025 Ford Police Cruiser.  Public comments will be heard at 

this hearing. Any person wishing to make comments or ask questions are 

invited to attend this Public Hearing. Comments may be submitted in 

writing via email to: townmanager@richmondmaine.com any time prior to 

the Public Hearing.  
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